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Happy 22nd Sunday in Ordinary Time, November 11, 2018
Attention: I want to make sure that everyone is aware of three very

important meetings that are coming up this week.  All parish members are
encouraged to attend one of three All-Parish meetings scheduled for this coming
Thursday, Nov. 15th at 6:30 PM, and Sunday, Nov 18th at 10:00 AM and at
Noon.  These will be three different opportunities to hear the same message.
The main topic of the meeting will be an update from our Building Committee.
They have been working very hard and have made some very good progress.
Please attend one of the meetings to be able to hear directly from the building
committee what they are proposing to meet the needs of our parish and school.

Our RCIA and Beyond sessions are continuing.  Today, Nov. 11th, at 10:15
AM, is a session on Sin & Grace.  If you are interested in learning more about
what the Catholic Church teaches on Sin & Grace, stop in the St. Kateri Room
and check it out.  Fr. Chuck will be the presenter.  If you are not Catholic and
are interested in exploring the possibility of becoming Catholic or if you were
baptized Catholic but have never been confirmed please consider joining the
RCIA program.  We would be very happy to have you join us.  There will not
be any pressure placed on you to join the church just because you joined us for a
few sessions.  The purpose of RCIA is to inform non-Catholics so that they may
be able to make a decision as to whether or not the Catholic faith is for them.
And then to help them understand the teachings of the church before they are
baptized and or confirmed.

God is so very good, and it is appropriate that we give him thanks every
day, but we have the special occasion of Thanksgiving Day coming up very
soon.  I pray that you and your family will have a wonderful Thanksgiving
holiday weekend and remember to give God the praise that He is due while at
the same time enjoying some wonderful food and some special time with those
you love.

Our Gospel reading this week has a lesson for us about how we, as true
disciples, are to respond to God’s goodness.  I would like to thank our parish
family, as a whole, for your response to the gifts you have received from God.
May God continue to bless every one of you.
Deacon Kermit



Monday, Nov 12
8:30 AM Mass: +Arthur & Pearl Keenan

Tuesday, Nov 13
6:30 PM Mass of Remembrance & Hope: +Ray Rasmus

Wednesday, Nov 14
8:40 AM Mass: +Franklyn Renner

Thursday, Nov 15
7:00 AM Mass: +John Haag

10:30 AM Communion Service (Havenwood)
Friday, Nov 16

8:30 AM Mass: +Fr. Jim Nowatski

Saturday, Nov 17
5:30 PM Mass: Special Intentions for Kardelen Hanson

Sunday, Nov 18
7:30 AM Mass: +Ellen Vonasek
9:00 AM Mass: +Patrick Gary

11:00 AM Mass: +William Schulke, II
6:30 PM Mass: For the People

MASS INTENTIONS
For Week of November 12-18

THIS WEEK IN THE PARISH
Monday, Nov 12
10:00 AM to 9:00 PM Adoration (Chapel)

3:00 PM Little Flowers (Social Hall)
4:00 PM Stewardship & Development Committee (St. Kateri

Rm)
5:45 PM Bible Study (St. Kateri Rm)
6:00 PM KC Bible Study (Social Hall)
7:00 PM AA Mtg (St. Gregory the Great Rm)

Tuesday, Nov 13
6:00 AM to 9:00 PM Adoration (Chapel)
5:00 PM Folk Group Practice (Church)
6:00 PM Newman Club M&M Night (Social Hall)
7:00 PM Men’s Basketball (Gym)
7:30 PM Marian Devotions (Chapel)

Wednesday, Nov 14
9:40 AM Rosary (Chapel)
3:15 PM Children’s Choir (Church)
4:00 PM Teen Choir #1 (Church)
5:45 PM Teen Choir #2 (Church)
6:30 PM Faith Formation, grades 1-11

Thursday, Nov 15
3:15 PM Bible Study (St. Thomas More Rm)
5:00 PM Soc. of St. Vincent de Paul Mtg (St. Kateri Rm)
5:00 PM LifeTeen Band Practice (Church)
5:30 PM Digging Deeper (Social Hall)
6:00 PM Christmas Choir Rehearsal (St. Greg/Grt Rm)
6:00 PM KC Mtg (Social Hall)
6:30 PM Parish Meeting (Church)
6:30 PM Cubs Scout Pack 32 (Cafeteria)
7:00 PM Blessed Sacrament Prayer Group (Chapel)

Friday, Nov 16
10:00 AM Bible Study (St. Kateri Rm)

Saturday, Nov 17
9:30 AM First Reconciliation Activity Morning (Social Hall)

10:00 AM Prayer Hour at Planned Parenthood
4:30 PM Reconciliation (Chapel)
6:45 PM Turkey Bingo (Social Hall)

Sunday, Nov 18
8:35 AM Rosary (Chapel)
9:00 AM Preschool Sunday School (Kdg Rm)
9:00 AM Children’s Liturgy of the Word (St. Greg/Grt Rm)

10:00 AM Parish Meeting (Social Hall)
10:15 AM Rosary (Chapel)
12:00 PM Parish Meeting (Social Hall)

4:30 PM Young Families Fellowship (Social Hall)
6:00 PM Newman Club M&M Night (Social Hall)

DAILY READINGS
For November 12-18

Monday, Nov 12
● Ti 1:1-9
● Ps 24:1-6
● Lk 17:1-6
Tuesday, Nov 13
● Ti 2:1-8,11-14
● Ps 37:3-4,18,23,27,29
● Lk 17:7-10
Wednesday, Nov 14
● Ti 3:1-7
● Ps 23:1-6
● Lk 17:11-19
Thursday, Nov 15
● Phlm 7-20
● Ps 146:7-10
● Lk 17:20-25

Friday, Nov 16
● 2 Jn 4-9
● Ps 119:1-2,10-11,17-18
● Lk 17:26-37
Saturday, Nov 17
● 3 Jn 5-8
● Ps 112:1-6
● Lk 18:1-8
Sunday, Nov 18
● Dn 12:1-3
● Ps 16:5,8-11
● Heb 10:11-14,18
● Mk 13:24-32



STEWARDSHIP ~ A HABIT OF THE HEART

STEWARDSHIP OF FINANCIAL RESOURCES
Weekly Goals
• Goal to meet budget: $  19,445.00

• Increase for Roof/AC project (1 yr to go): $    1,722.00

• Increase for maintenance escrow
(3 yrs to go): $   1,126.00

Weekly Goal Total:                                        $22,293.00

Total Actual Contributions, Week #19         $30,281.22
(Weekend of 11/4/18)

Fiscal Year to Date:
Last: $376,410.19 ~ Current: $373,832.43

Last Week's Mass Attendance
Nov 3 5:30 p.m.                                194
Nov 4 7:30 a.m.                                166
Nov 4 9:00 a.m.                                248
Nov 4 11:00 a.m.                              231
Nov 4     _____     _ _____   6:30 p.m.____________     _      134

Young Families Fellowship
Attention young families and couples: St. Philip's has a group
just for you. Join us Sunday, November 18 from 4:30-6:00
PM for our monthly gathering in the Social Hall. We will
come together for a family meal, prayer, & fellowship with
different topics each month. Feel free to bring a potluck dish
to pass if you wish. Child care provided. Feel free to email
any question to Christi Brooks @ maki.brooks@yahoo.com.

St. Philip’s extends condolences to the families
of Pat Upton and Patricia Whiting. May they
find rest and peace and may their families find
comfort in God’s love.

PARISH LIFE

SACRAMENTAL LIFE
Baptism Preparation Class
Parents or prospective parents who wish to present a child
for Baptism are asked to attend a baptism preparation class.
The next session will be on December 2. Please call the
Parish Office, 444-4262 to register, or for more information.

Parish Meetings Scheduled
You all should have received the St. Philip’s 2017-18 Annual
Report. The report provides a profile of activities and finan-
cial information. Parish meetings are scheduled for Thurs-
day, Nov 15 at 6:30 PM (in the Church) and Sunday, Nov
18 at 10 AM and noon (Social Hall) to discuss future plans
for our Catholic Community.

Join us to celebrate the lives of loved ones who
have gone before us in faith, and to rejoice in our

hope that we will see them again in heaven.

Mass of Remembrance and Hope
Tuesday, November 13, 2018 at 6:30 PM

Light refreshments in the Social Hall following Mass.

At your earliest convenience, but not later than
November 13, bring a framed photo of your
loved one to the Parish Office. We will
put it on display in the church until the
conclusion of the Remembrance
Mass. All are invited.

Hurley’s Religious Goods
Save the date! Hurley’s will be sending many gift
ideas our way to prepare for First Reconciliation
and Christmas, as well as many concrete reminders
to help us on our journey. Are you ready?

St. Philip’s Mission Statement:
To Accomplish God’s Work

Ecumenical Prayer Service at First Lutheran
You’re invited to join clergy from First Lutheran and St.
Philip’s for an ecumenical Thanksgiving prayer service
Wednesday November 21. Come for dinner at 5 PM, and
the prayer service at 6 PM at First Lutheran. We will cele-
brate our common belief and mission in Jesus Christ and
our gratitude for his merciful love. This is a great prayer
event to attend with your families and friends, especially
of families of different faith traditions. Stay for refresh-
ments following.

Turkey Bingo is Saturday,
November 17 at 6:45 PM – 8:45
PM in the Social Hall. Have the
most fun ever (with turkeys)

while supporting Youth Ministries and St. Philip’s students.
There are 100 turkeys to be won this year.

Help is needed for the Turkey Bingo Youth Ministry Fund-
raiser. Please sign up at www.stphilipsbemidji.org look for
and select the link: Volunteer now for Turkey Bingo!

Voices Wanted… St. Philip’s Christmas Choir
The St. Philip's Choir is getting warmed up again for our
Christmas Mass. We will have five rehearsals leading up to
Christmas. You will learn many new choir skills, meet new
people, connect with old friends, and sing some of the most
beautiful music in our faith. Middle School and High School
students can join too. If you would like to join, please email
or call Aana in the office. Rehearsals start  November 15  and
will be on Thursday nights from 6 to 7:30 PM.

Contact Aana Freihammer if you are interested in joining!

Beginning Experience
Are You Divorced, Widowed, Separated? "Beginning Experi-
ence" is a support program offered by the Catholic Church
and open to divorced and widowed people of all faiths, or no
faith.  A Beginning Experience Weekend will be offered at
Maryvale, Valley City ND, Nov. 16-18, 2018.  For more infor-
mation contact Vickie 701-866-5682 or Val 218-415-0101, or
leave a message at 701-277-8784.  See also the website:
www.beginningexperience-Easternnd.org<http://
www.beginningexperience-Easternnd.org>



Adaptive Faith Formation
Each child is unique with his or her own special talents and
abilities. When a child has special needs, it’s even more im-
portant to teach to a child’s strengths in helping them
learn and grow in faith. We offer families Adaptive Finding
God – Faith Formation for Children in Grades 1-8 with Au-
tism and Special Needs. Adaptive Finding God provides the
tools and guidance to help all children participate in their
faith. Adaptive Learning Kits are available to help prepare
children receive the Sacraments of First Reconciliation, First
Eucharist and Confirmation. Contact Kris Jensen for addi-
tional information on Adaptive Faith Formation.

A Pilgrimage to France...
is scheduled for October 10 thru October 20, 2019. We
leave from Fargo, continue through Chicago and arrive in
Paris. We have scheduled stops in Paris, Lisieux, Orleans,
Toulouse and end our trip in Lourdes. Imagine the saints we
will meet in between the art, culture and beauty of France:
St Therese of Lisieux, St Joan of Arc, St Margret Mary Ala-
coque.  Tours, sightseeing, and leisure time are built into
the trip… We will have time to sample local cuisine at lei-
sure. Two meals are provided each day.  The trip includes
the opportunity for daily Mass.  Father Chuck Huck will
serve as the Spiritual Director for the Pilgrimage. Our travel
partner is Worldstrides. For details and cost information
regarding the trip visit the website and enter the provided
Tour ID. www.worldstrides.org/register Trip ID: 166594 OR
you can contact Fr. Chuck at 218-441-4901 or
chuck@stphilipsbemidji.org

Stuff A Truck
Marketplace Food & Drug, The Bemidji Pioneer, and Paul
Bunyan Broadcasting are sponsoring the 27th annual Stuff A
Truck event to help fill the Bemidji Community Food Shelf.

Once again your help is needed with this most worthwhile
endeavor. Please drop off your donations on Friday, Nov 16
or Saturday, Nov 17 at the semi-truck parked at Marketplace
Food & Drug in the Westridge Mall. Students from St.
Philip’s School will also be collecting food items for Stuff A
Truck, so you can drop off non-perishable food at the Parish
or School Offices.

“Stuff A Truck” and help the Bemidji Community Food Shelf
replenish their shelves for the busy holiday season.

466 lives spared from abortion…(babies & their moms)
worldwide from September 26 – November 4, 2018.  The
number is sure to rise as final reports are still coming in.

ONGOING PRAYER OPPORTUNITY: St. Philip’s Parish 3rd Sat-
urday of the Month Prayer Hour at Planned Parenthood of
Bemidji.  Join with others next Saturday, November 17t at 10
AM.  Stay for any length of time. All ages are welcome.
Questions: call 218-368-9019.

Help us serve others as we serve you?
The Newman Club will be serving
hospitality after Masses on November 18.
Would you please consider financial
support for our mission trip this spring
break, March 10-16, 2019? Your donations
will allow us to serve meals & work in shelters operated
by Mother Teresa’s Missionaries of Charity & the Camillus
House.

Cooks Needed for Newman Club
Fabulously famous, flavorful & favorite family recipe? The
Newman Club would like to sample your family recipes! We
are looking for cooks who are willing to share their talents
with about 15 young adults/college students on Tuesday or
Sunday evenings. Sign up is easy. to SignUp Genius at:
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080B44AFAC2BA5FC1-
meals - OR – contact (leave msg for) Nancy at 218-441-
4907 or ngoodman@stphilipsbemidji.org.

The Newman Club and I would like
to say thank you for your support
of our hospitality fundraiser on

October 28.  Your generosity touched my heart. In addition
to the wonderful young adult/college students that I get to
work with, I have the best parish family!  Our upcoming mis-
sion trip in March, over spring break, will be a success due
to your kind support. Visit with these wonderful Newman
Club members at our upcoming hospitality weekends:  No-
vember 18, December 9, and February 24. Many thanks!
– Nancy Goodman

NEWMAN CLUB

Catholic Campaign for Human Development
Next week, our second collection will be for the Catholic
Campaign for Human Development. Over 43 million people
in the United States live in poverty. This collection supports
programs to empower people to identify and address the
obstacles they face as they work to bring permanent and
positive change to their communities. Learn more about the
Campaign for Human Development at usccb.org/cchd/
collection. Thank you for your generosity!

St. Mary’s Mission Appeal
Please keep in prayer the 2018 St. Mary’s Mission Appeal
which will be taken up on November 24th and 25th, the
weekend after Thanksgiving. Our gifts to the Appeal are
especially meaningful this year after the loss of the parish
building. Providing some additional financial security helps
Fr. Jerry carve out time from his fundraising schedule to
invest in plans for the new parish building and school.
Please take a few minutes to view the NEW St. Mary’s Mis-
sion Appeal Video at www.crookston.org/smma. You’ll be
glad you did!

Blessed Sacrament Prayer Group
Are you looking for an additional way to pray? The Blessed
Sacrament Prayer Group meets the first and third Thursday
evenings of each month (7-8 PM) and welcomes all. The
Blessed Sacrament prayer group participates in intercessory
and spontaneous prayer. Dan and Mary Walter have been
leading this ministry and would love to talk with anyone
who would like to learn more about this kind of prayer. Call
Dan or Mary Walter for questions at 218-444-3490.



Would you like to become involved in liturgical ministries at St. Philip’s?
Call/Email Aana Freihammer

afreihammer@stphilipsbemidji.org or call 218-441-4905.

MINISTRY SCHEDULE
Week of November 17/18

Sat., Nov 17  5:30 PM
Thirty-third Sunday

in Ordinary Time

Sun., Nov 18  7:30 AM
Thirty-third Sunday

in Ordinary Time

Sun., Nov 18  9:00 AM
Thirty-third Sunday

in Ordinary Time

Sun., Nov 18  11:00 AM
Thirty-third Sunday

in Ordinary Time

SACRISTAN Sarah Martinka Jennifer Leisenheimer Mark Studer Mary Herried

LECTOR
Roger Heger (1)
Jake Atencio (2)

Judy Stai (1)
Elizabeth Upgren (2)

Jerry Daniels (1)
Mark Studer (2)

Emily Vincent (1)
Karen Merschman (2)

INTERCESSOR Peggy Neumann Deacon Kermit Erickson Deacon Kermit Erickson Deacon Robb Naylor

ALTAR SERVER
Aaron Heger (Mentor)
Taylor Hanevold (Mentor)
Isabella Reierson

Tommy Ness  (sub req.)
Abby Myhrer
Erin Myhrer (Mentor)

Kardelen Hanson (Mentor)
Sofia Hanson
Luke Rud

Westin Gourneau (Mentor)
Anna Glen (Mentor)
Benji Schoneck

CAPTAIN HELP NEEDED Jim Schneider Joe Bofferding Dotty Forrest

EMHC

Jana Heger
Lisa Freise
HELP NEEDED
Cyndy Scanlan
Roslyn Hanson
Lynn Baird
Sarah Martinka

Deacon Kermit Erickson
April Boucher (sub req.)
HELP NEEDED
Joyce Berg
Ron Hendricks
Barry Karpinski
Jennifer Leisenheimer

Deacon Kermit Erickson
Amy Bofferding
Mary Scofield
Thomas Kern
Stephanie Downey
Yvonne Solheim
Leslie Downs
Suzi Whalen
Joann Gardner

Deacon Robb Naylor
Kimberley Gourneau
Mary Herried
Courtney Haskins
Patty Nagle
John Marcum
Luke Alexander
HELP NEEDED
HELP NEEDED

USHER

Mark Moris
HELP NEEDED
Chris Hanevold
HELP NEEDED

Ron Hendricks
James Wiltse
Phil Hodapp
HELP NEEDED

Bob Schlichting
Jerry Downs
Matthew Rud
Norm Ricard

Tony Schussman
Maggie Marcotte
Hunter Marcotte
Ian Spaeth

HOSPITALITY/
FELLOWSHIP

NEWMAN STUDENTS NEWMAN STUDENTS NEWMAN STUDENTS

GREETER
John Freise
Lisa Freise

Pete Kucera
Sandy Kucera

Kirsten Zachman
Darlene Weber

Mary Kinsella
Jan Busch

INFORMATION
STATION

HELP NEEDED Suzi Whalen Karen Merschman
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